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Subject: Port of Oakland Billboards
From: Vice Mayor Brunner
Recommendation: Action on a Report regarding Billboards at the Port of Oakland, which will include a review of
the City of Oakland's current land use authority billboards at the Port of Oakland and recommendations as to how
the City can further regulate the installation of billboards within the City limits, and request to the Port of Oakland
to postpone the approval of any new billboards for 45 days
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